
 

July 16, 2015 

Bonneville Power Administration is proud to announce the creation of Air 

Northwest, an HVAC trade ally network. Air Northwest will provide commercial 

HVAC contractors and distributors across the region with tools to increase the 

sale and installation of more energy efficient HVAC systems and equipment. 

Ultimately, Air Northwest will help realize energy savings from commercial HVAC 

projects by connecting utilities with trade allies, providing experts to help identify 

projects and serve as a technical resource, and provide additional resources to 

build or strengthen your HVAC energy efficiency programs. 

Air Northwest has already requested information from utilities on their programs 

and incentives. This request was delivered by BPA Energy Efficiency 

Representatives (EER).  The information will be used to inform commercial HVAC 

contactors and distributors about available incentives offered in their service 

areas.   

Please join us for the brownbag on July 29th where we will be discussing the role 

of Air Northwest as a resource for utilities, and how they will work with trade 

allies to implement savings in the region. 

In the meantime, if you have questions, please contact your EER. 

 

  

http://www.bpa.gov/EE/NewsEvents/ee-announcements/Documents/AirNW%20brownbag.pdf

